
 
 

    
 
 
 

Please use extra caution 
and attention to signage, 

and other traffic when 
traveling through the new 
two-way traffic condition 

area.   
 

This publication can be made available in an alternate 
format upon request. Contact the Street Transportation 
Department at 602-262-6284 (TTY: Use 711). 
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SPECIAL TRAFFIC CHANGE NOTICE 
 

 
Beginning Tuesday, April 6, 2021, 5th Avenue: Van Buren Street to 
Roosevelt Street will be changed to two-way traffic with one lane in each 
direction. 
 

What to Expect: 
 

• Existing two-way traffic  
condition will remain in place 
between Washington Street 
and Van Buren Street. 

 

• One-way traffic condition 
from Van Buren Street to 
Roosevelt Street will be 
changed to two-way traffic 
with associated turns and 
signals.  

 

• 5th Avenue north of 
Roosevelt Street will remain 
a one-way southbound 
traffic condition. Associated 
one-way restrictions and 
signage will be in place. 
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Project Personnel 
 

    Angel Cobb                      Tom Smith  
    City of Phoenix                  City of Phoenix 
    Street Transportation        Street Transportation  
    Project Manager                Construction Inspection Supervisor                        
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